
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life                4th March 2022 

Science Week 
 

Next week we will be celebrating Science 
Week. During the week the children will be 
taking part in exciting science experiments 
and workshops. Follow us on Twitter for 
updates. 
 

 
 

Adult Lending Library 
 

We have set up a lending library in the 
foyer next to the school office. 
Parents/Carers can choose a book to read at 
home. Donations of good quality books will 
be greatly accepted – happy reading! 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Honesty’ 

 
If it’s not right, don’t do it 

 

Book Week 
 

We had a lovely time celebrating Book Week. 
Each child received a token to put towards the 
purchase of a book. On Thursday our whole 
school had a great day dressing up as their 
favourite character from a book – we had a 
special assembly for the children to parade in 
their outfits and they all looked fabulous! 
Check out our Twitter feed! 
 

 

P.E. Kits 
 
P.E. kits required on the following days: 
 
Y2 –  Monday and Friday 
Y1 -   Friday 
 
Reminder – tracksuits which are worn for P.E. 
are to be either school uniform or if they are 
purchased elsewhere then they must be very 
similar in colour (various coloured outfits are 
not allowed). 
 

Topics 
 

Our topics for this half term are: 
 
N    What Shall I Wear Today 
R     Once Upon A Time 
Y1   Street Detectives 
Y2  Extreme Earth 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 

Mon    7    Mar   Science Week 
Mon    7    Mar   Extra Curricular Clubs 3-3.45 
Tue     8   Mar    Y2 Swimming 
Wed   9   Mar    Judo Club 8:00-8:45am 
Fri      11   Mar   RG Biscuit Day 
 
 
 
 

 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)  

 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss McGowan)        97% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)    92%     
Poppies (Miss Kervin)    94% 
Tulips  (Mrs. Davin)     95% 
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)     98% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)    100% 
 
Wow! What a fabulous week for 
Sunflowers with 100% !!! and well done to 
Bluebells and Snowdrops! 
 

Overall Attendance 
 

96% 
 

BREAKFAST CLUB 
 8.00 – 8.50AM 

(doors close 8.15am) 
 

AFTER SCHOOL CARE 
3.00-5.30PM 

 
 

Contacting School 
 

If your child is absent from school, it is most 
importand that you inform us of their absence 
each day. Please call 0151 228 4069  -  press 
option 1 and leave a message. There is no need to 
speak to a member of the staff unless absolutely 
necessary.  
 
Please ensure your contact details are 
up to date in case of emergency. 
 

Breakfast Club 
 

Registration for Breakfast Club is 8:00-8:15am. 
Please ensure your child arrives between these 
times as once the doors are closed the staff 
have to attend to the children and cannot re-
open the door. Thank you. 

Punctuality 
 

Reminder- school starts at 8.50a.m. 
Whilst the vast majority of pupils arrive 
on time every day, there is a small 
minority of pupils who are missing out on 
vital lessons by arriving late for school. 
Please make every effort to ensure your 
child does not have to walk into class late. 
Thank you. 
 


